
We are very sorry that we forgot to atach an english version of the invitation to our E-Mail:

Dear fellow students,

once a year there is a general assembley of the students body. During the assembley every student is
equaly allowed to vote and talk on the matter. The general assambley can vote on anything 
regarding the student body including political positions.

This year the general assembley will take place on the 13. of July 2022 in the Paulussaal. It starts at 
6:00 o'clock p.m. We want to invite you all and hope that you will come.

You finde the necessary informations above.

Best wishes,
Julian & Marco
Presidents of the Students' Council


